Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 11 September 2016 09:43

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Camden Council Planning Application 2015/6455/P

Dear Camden Planning,
Re: Camden Council Planning Application 2015/6455/P

T have reviewed the daylight and sunlight studies for the proposed development at 156 West End Lane
provided by the Applicant, A2 Dominion.

The 2015 and 2016 Applications contain two conflicting sets of data and no methodology is outlined that
allows anyone to determine the means by which the figures were calculated. As such, T do not believe that
any faith can be placed in either the original nor revised sets of figures.

I request that Camden Council commission a fully independent Daylight and Sunlight study and
comprehensive Sunrise to Sunset overshadowing diagrams based on A2 Dominion’s proposals for 156 West
End Lane to establish the true impact on neighbouring properties, public amenities and the Designated Open
Space in Crown Close.

I also request that no official public consultation commence until such time as this fully independent
Daylight and Sunlight study is made available.

Yours faithfully

Bob Akhurst

Flat B, 8 Lymington Road
West Hampstead

London NW6 1HY



